
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

             

 

 

 

October 23, 2020      (239) 533-8881 

 

 

 

Ms. Jessica Lehr 

BDC Shell & Aggregate, LLC 

P.O. Box 510249 

Punta Gorda, FL 33951 

 

RE: TERMINATION OF AGREEMENT – B180017RJD - PIT SHELL - 

ANNUAL – CONTRACT # 7716 

 

Dear Ms. Lehr: 

 

This letter serves to memorialize the termination of the Agreement for Annual – 

Supply of Pit Shell entered into between BDC Shell & Aggregate, LLC and Lee 

County on July 3, 2018. The County has elected to accept your cancellation 

discussed in the October 13, 2020, email between Robin Dennard and Elizabeth 

Knuckles advising the County that it may “better suit your needs at this time for you 

to go to another material source.” The termination of this Agreement is effective 

immediately.  

 

If you should have any questions, please contact our office.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mary G. Tucker, CPPO, CPPB, CPM 

Director of Procurement Management 
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